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World Taekwondo Member National Associations 

 

TRAVEL AND FINANCIAL BENEFITS FOR 2023 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

World Taekwondo is committed to the highest level of governance. Thanks to the efforts 
of the Council, Committees, Member National Associations and the Continental Unions, 
and not to mention the dedication of our staff, World Taekwondo achieved remarkable 
results for the operational and financial year of 2023. 

 

For 2023, the financial support to assist the Council and Committee members in their 
participation at official meetings, and for the headquarters staff travels for official 
business trips, are as follows: 

 

Category Amount Notes 

Council 
(Baku 2023 General Assembly and 
Council Meeting, Extraordinary 
Council Meeting in Chuncheon) 

USD 12,250 

USD 124,942.43 

USD 37,050 

 

Per diem 

Airfare 

Accommodation in Baku 

Committee 

(Onsite meetings) 
USD 11,400 Per diem 

Staff – Senior Directors 
(6 people) 

USD 53,730 

KRW 53,769,567 

Per diem 

Airfare 

Staff – Managers and below  
(14 people) 

USD 61,800 

KRW 72,222,453 

Per diem 

Airfare 

 

Looking ahead to 2024, during which we celebrate 30 years since the 103rd IOC Session’s 
decision to accept Taekwondo as an Olympic sport, we once again look forward to 
working closely with you for the global promotion of Taekwondo. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Jeongkang Seo 

Secretary General 


